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Hullo Hartsbourne Families;  We have a lot more lovely work to share with you this week.    

 

Seb’s beautiful self portrait with rainbow and footballs, ab-

solutely love it!   

 

It was quite a week this week with the news from the govern-

ment about gradually reopening schools.  Hopefully we will fi-

nalise our plans early next week.  Logistically it is extremely 

difficult to plan for every eventuality and the small size of our 

building makes for extra headaches!  However we hope we can 

share with you a way forward soon.  

 

Senior leaders had an extensive planning meeting today, taking 

in lengthy guidance documents from both the Department for 

Education and Herts For Learning. We are planning on sending 

broad stroke intentions to you early next week and then more 

detailed information before the end of the week.  The devil will 

always be in the detail but the overriding theme from our dis-

cussions thus far is that what happens from June 1st will not be a typical school as we all know 

and understand it.   

 

Anton completed a ‘lockdown painting by numbers’ pro-

ject.  Fabulous use of colour Anton.  Love it!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With very best wishes for an enjoyable week-

end from Mrs Hudson and all the staff at 

Hartsbourne.   



William made decorations for a VE Day street party  

(observing social distance, of course)!  

If you don’t see your 

work this week, don’t 

worry there’ll be more 

next week!   

Elijah getting a lesson from Great Grandma 

about VE Day (yes she was actually there)!  



 

Like, Subscribe, Suggest! 

It’s great to hear that so many of you have been enjoying the videos on our YouTube channel, 

Hartsbourne Reads! We’ve certainly enjoyed the chance to read and recommend all manner of 

great children’s books, and we would love to hear any suggestions from you for books we could 

read in the future! Please e-mail them to us at parents@hartsbourne.org.uk  

 

 

Lorenzo getting to grips 

with google classroom and 

remote working!  

 

 

 

 

Teddy’ and Elijah’s healthy eating plates!  Yum! 

Click the icon to visit the channel! 

 

mailto:parents@hartsbourne.org.uk
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiqlgZl8Lskj-M2VM8g4v-g


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robbie’s amazing owl painting—absolutely beautiful Robbie!  

Trent batch baking for the NHS!  Impressive!  

And he  shared his English work with us as 

well! 

 



Noah made a 

rainbow.  

Great science 

Noah!  

Brodie’s art works based on the work 
of Andy Warhol and Picasso.   
I am continually impressed with our 
children’s ability to work creatively.  
Well done Brodie! 

Lily grew some salad and 

then ate it!  Fabulously 

healthy Lily!  


